
 
 
 
January 2018 

 

 

 
Dear Parent, 

 
According to our records, your child’s eating pattern has recently changed. Please can 
you confirm that we have the correct information by completing and returning the 
attached slip to the school office. 
 
Pupils in years 3 - 6 are welcome to mix packed lunches and school meals, 
although we do ask parents to commit to a meal pattern preferably for the 
term/half term and to give us one week’s written notice of any meal pattern 
changes.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
To the school office: 
 
Date effective from.......................................................................................... …… 
 
Child’s Name and Class..........................................................................................  
 
My child will be    □  having a packed lunch on Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri* 
 
                    □  having a school meal on Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri*  
 
*Please circle your preferences 

 

 


